
BUDGET COUNCIL  27TH FEBRUARY 2013 
 
 
BUDGET AMENDMENT SUBMITTED BY CLLR OLIUR RAHMAN  
 
OFFICERS’ ADVICE ON BUDGET AMENDMENT  
 
 
 

Item:  
 
Establishment of the Unite Community Centre (£65,000)   
   

 
 
 

Officers’ comments:  
 
The project will be subject to the standard grant agreement used for 
Mainstream Grants. This process will ensure that the council verifies a value 
for money project aligned to the strategic objectives of One Tower Hamlets. 
 

 
 
 

Additional Financial comments (if any) 
 
This proposal can be funded on a one-off basis from resources already in the 
budget in relation to third sector grants.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Additional Legal comments (if any)  
 
An EQIA should be carried out on this proposal to ensure equalities issues 
are identified and monitored in the grant agreement  
 
 
 
 
 
 


